
 
 

CIRCULAR: EHS/PM/08/09 
Dated: 20th  October 2009 

 
To: All Tanker Berth Users And Terminal Operators 

 
SUBJECT: TANKER JETTY SAFE WORK PERMITS BOOK FOR TANKER 

BERTH WORKS 
 
 
All Tanker berth users are hereby informed that “Tanker Jetty Safe Work Permits book” 
issued for carrying out routine & non-routine activities at Tanker berth areas will be no 
longer available with security personnel at the tanker jetty. Instead, all the users are 
requested to purchase the aforementioned permit book from EHS main office, Jebel Ali 
upon payment of AED 100/- plus AED 10/- transaction (Knowledge Dirham) by Cash or 
Cheque in favour of “PCFC-Trakhees” which should be current dated. 
 
These requirements will take effect from 1st November 2009. 
 
All tanker berth users are hereby advised to fully comply with these requirements. 
 
Any queries related to this circular should be forwarded to ehs.ports@trakhees.ae 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
A.Nazeer Hussain  
Manager-Ports and Maritime Operations  
Environment, Health and Safety – Trakhees  
Ports, Customs and Free zone Corporation  
 
 
Cc: Amin Al Mulla- EHS-COO 
Cc: Marine Department- DPW 
Cc: Security Department-PCFC 
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